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July 14, 2023 

Dear Participant, 

We will be pleased to have you visit Fermilab as a business visitor related to the 40th International 
Symposium on Lattice Field Theory (Lattice 2023) for the period of July 31, 2023, through August 4, 2023.   

As a Department of Energy laboratory, individuals visiting Fermilab require appropriate immigration 
status. If you are traveling on a short-term visa such as an ESTA (Visa Waiver Program) or using a B-1/B-2 
Visa Stamp, you must enter as a business visitor (WB/B-1) not a tourist (WT/B-2). If your I-94 shows a 
tourist status you must contact Customs and Border Protection to change it before being allowed on the 
Fermilab site.

We look forward to your visit and should you need any further assistance please contact my office.  

Sincerely,  

Melissa Ormond 
Global Services Department Head 
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Security and Emergency 
Management Division  
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Kirk Road and Pine Street 
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